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Honorable Senator Floyd Prozanski and Senate Judiciary Committee Members 

I strongly urge you to support the Dash 3 Amendment to SB 149.  

 

 The Dash 3 Amendment will allow entities like Salem For Refugees(SFR) to directly 

receive financial support.  SFR has been doing refugee resettlement work since 

2016.   Salem For Refugees is an excellent organization that has been providing 

essential resettlement services to refugees from all over the world and doing so in a 

culturally responsible and respectful way.  There is no better example of an 

organization walking alongside those who come from war and danger and offering 

individuals hope, essential stability, and an opportunity to thrive in their new 

community. 

 

Thank You for your consideration, 

Respectfully, 

Joan Stembridge 

 


